
Let City Council Know Where to  
Draw the City Council District Lines!

Public Hearing
June 20, 2023 6 p.m.
Thousand Oaks Council Chamber,  
2100 Thousand Oaks Blvd.

The City of Thousand Oaks is moving to district elections, and  
we need your input to draw the City Council district lines.

The Thousand Oaks City Council is holding a district formation 
public hearing on Tuesday, June 20, 2023 during the regularly 
scheduled City Council meeting at 6 p.m. National Demographics 
Corporation, the City’s professional demographer, will present the 
first round of draft maps to City Council for consideration. 

Draft maps submitted by June 6, 2023 will be processed by the 
demographer and published to maptoaks.org/draft-maps on June 
13, 2023. 

Share your input on maps you agree or disagree with! Participate 
in the meeting or email districtelections@toaks.org to provide 
public feedback on maps to consider.

Map Submission Deadlines and Participation
There is still time to draw a map! Mark your calendars with the following dates:
JUNE 6, 2023 – Deadline to submit maps for consideration at the third public hearing
JUNE 20, 2023 – Third public hearing to review draft maps submitted by June 6, 2023
JUNE 27, 2023 – Final deadline to submit maps for consideration as part of the process
JULY 11, 2023 – Fourth public hearing to select a map for adoption

For more information on the City’s districting process, visit maptoaks.org.

http://maptoaks.org

